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In return for wearing non-uniform on Friday 29th November, we are asking    

children to make a small donation for the FONS Christmas Fair; KS1 pupils, a 

small gift  KS2 pupils, a bottle for the tombola.  Thank you for your support 

A Message from our Governors 

It gives me great pleasure to welcome you to Northstead, whether you are a family of new starters or are re-
turning.  The summer holidays seem like a distant memory now, hopefully the children will have had chance 
to settle in and feel happy and safe within school.  As we move through the school year, the Governing Body 
will be focusing on continuing to raise standards, preparing for our OFSTED inspection and setting long term 
aims and strategies.  This year we aim to be more involved in parent and pupil events, where we can obtain 
your views and perspectives, so look out for us!  May I wish you all the best and thank you for your continued 
support of the school, 

Kind Regards, 

Stewart Ball,  Chair of Governors 

School Shoes, Uniform, Coats 

Do you need help with providing school    

uniform for your child?  Our friends at the 

Rainbow Centre in connection with Shoezone 

and Amicable are able to offer help with 

these items. 

Please contact Trish Kinsella at the Rainbow 

Centre for further details, 01723 500663 

They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old: 

Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. 

At the going down of the sun and in the morning 

We will remember them.  

As nights are a lot darker at 4pm, we  

kindly ask that all children attending an 

after school club, including those in 

Years 5 and 6, must be picked up by an adult 

from next Monday.    

Children will NOT be allowed to walk home 

alone from Monday 11th November.   

Thank you for your support.  Mr Lidgley  



Children in Need—Thursday 14th November 

We will be celebrating Children in Need on Thursday 14th November. Children can wear 

their own clothes with a suggested donation of 50p-£1.00.  During the afternoon, children 

will have the chance to visit year 5/6 classrooms where there will be a variety of stalls.  

Please can children bring money in a named envelope or wallet to spend during the after-

noon.  EYFS children do not need money for the   afternoon. 

 

The pudding that day will be changed from gingerbread and custard 

to a chocolate muffin with a Pudsey Bear biscuit on it.  

Scalby and Newby Community Library 

I am delighted to inform you that all our children will be visiting  Scalby and Newby  

Community Library this year.  Before your child visits, you will be sent a form for you to 

complete so that they can join the library (for free).  This means that they can use any  

library in North Yorkshire.  We will be walking there and back so please make sure that 

they have suitable shoes and a coat on 

the day that your class will be visiting—

you will be informed what date this will 

take place.  If you would like to come with 

us, please contact your child’s class  

teacher. 

School is closed on Friday 15th 

November for a Staff Training 

Day 

Don't forget to send in your Christmas card design orders by      

Thursday 14th November  

This was a great fundraiser for school last year so please support     

us again. Your support is very much appreciated. 



Free Violin Lessons for Beginners 
Is your child in KS2 (Years 3-6)?  

Would they be interested in learning violin? 

If so, Scarborough Music Centre at 6th Form College are offering free les-

sons.  Please call into the school office for more details if your child is 

interested. 

Age UK Christmas Shoe Box Appeal 
Following the amazing generosity of the parents, children and staff of Northstead School 

last year, I am asking if you could support this worthwhile cause again. 

 

Last year we were able to send over 80 shoe boxes filled with items suitable for older  

ladies and gentlemen to Age UK. These gifts were then given to older people in our local 

community who face being isolated and vulnerable throughout the Christmas period. Age 

UK were overwhelmed with the support that our Northstead families gave to this cause 

which brought so much joy to so many people. 

 

From after half term I will be collecting shoe boxes and the items to fill them. If you can 

help, please send empty shoe boxes and/or the items to fill them in to school. I have 

attached Age UK's list of suitable items to help. 

 

If anyone would like to fill their own shoe box and send this in already full, that would be 

greatly received too. Also, if anyone can wrap their shoe box in Christmas wrapping paper 

or if you have any spare wrapping paper, we would love to receive these as well. 

 

If you can help, please send items in to school before Wednesday 27th 

November.  Please do what you can to help, no matter how big or 

small.   Thank you,  Mrs Waller  

Congratulations to Miss Deaves and her partner on the safe arrival of a baby 

daughter! 



Upcoming dates for your diary 

Further details will follow on individual events nearer the time.   

Thursday 14th November  Children in Need day in school 

Thursday 14th November  Parent Consultation Evening 4.30pm—7.00pm 

Friday 15th November  School closed to pupils for Staff Training Day 

Wednesday 20th November  Parent Consultation Evening 3.10pm—5.30pm 

Friday 29th November  Non Uniform Day 

Tuesday 3rd December  10am  Year 2 Christmas Performance 

     1.45pm  EYFS / Year 1 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 5th December  10am  EYFS / Year 1 Christmas Performance  

     1.45pm  Year 2 Christmas Performance 

Friday 6th December   School Christmas Fair 

- SPORTS NEWS - 

We have had a busy few weeks for our sporting stars… 

 

On Saturday 12 October, our girls football team of Daisy, Isla J, Maisie C, 

Ella, Tilly, Maddy Keira and Matilda took part in a tournament at 

Bramcote.  The girls won 3, Drew 1 and Lost 2, putting in some great performances.  

 

Our Rugby team played at SRUFC on 17 October—Alfonzo, Logan B, Jaxson, Lukas, Bobby F, Courtney, 

Liam W, Noah S (Y4), Charlie R, Noah S (Y5).  For many of the children this was the first time that they 

had played competitive rugby.  The whole team were fantastic and they won four games and drew one. 

 

The recent Cross Country, held at Scarborough Sixth Form College was really well attend-

ed— we had 60 children turn up - with 25 new runners from Y2!! What an amazing turn 

out—there were some fantastic performances.   

Sports Clubs will finish next week (week ending Thursday 14th   
November—not including Nigel Carson) 


